Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 11:14 AM

To: 'Lita Freeman'

Cc: Bradley Hirst; Darrick Sun

Subject: RE: Soil Gas Results for ACEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003199
Hello Lita,

| appreciate all of your updates.
| suggest that we schedule some tentative dates for a meeting.
Let me know if the following days and times work:

Thursday, August 25 at 11 am
Monday, August 29 at 11 am

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext.36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: Lita Freeman [mailto:litafreeman@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 8:52 AM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>

Subject: Soil Gas Results for ACEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003199

Hi Anne

| received the lab report for the soil gas sample in front of the building (boring SB-3) and results as
follows:

Methane — 9 uL/L or 0.0009 % - LEL is 5%
Napthalene — ND (RL = 11 ug/m3 or 0.002 uL/L) — ESL for soil gas is 41 ug/m3 (Feb 2016)

We are set to drill the last two borings on this Friday August 5. No additional soil gas sampling is
planned.

Please let me know if you have any questions
Thank you
Lita

Lita D. Freeman, PG, CAC
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